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Dear Down To Earth Director Nominees, Members, Volunteers and Guests

The time is near for our 2020 AGM and along with that, an opportunity 
for active members to vote for Directors.

The 2019 Director Nominee Forum showed a positive outlet for members to 
become familiar with DTE Director Nominee's personal input regarding DTE 
and the role of both Director and as a Board.

The 2020 AGM DIRECTOR NOMINEE FORUM is scheduled for Wednesday the 18th 
of November 2020.

Attached is your invitation to the 2020 AGM DIRECTOR NOMINEE FORUM.
This invitation includes the set questions.

We look forward to seeing you.

Thank you

John Reid
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